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WAKES COLNE PARISH COUNCIL 
YOUR PARISH COUNCIL WORKING FOR YOUR PARISH 

www.wakescolne.org 

11TH APRIL 2018 

ANNUAL PARISH ASSEMBLY 
You are invited to the Annual Parish ASSEMBLY of  

Wakes Colne Parish Council  

At Chappel & Wakes Colne Village Hall 

Wednesday 9th May 2018 at 7.30pm 

The Annual Parish Assembly is not a Council Meeting – it is for people and groups of the Village to 

publicly talk about 

themselves, to celebrate local activities, thank people 

for their efforts and praise those who have inspired them 

towards the group’s achievements. 
 

 

AGENDA 
ITEM PRESENTER SUBJECT STATUS 

18/0001 CHAIRMAN MINUTES OF THE ANNUAL PARISH ASSEMBLY MEETING HELD ON 22ND MAY 2017, ALREADY CONFIRMED AND 

APPROVED/SIGNED/PUBLISHED ON  7TH JUNE 2017.  
INFORMATION 

18/0002 CHAIRMAN CHAIRMAN’S REPORT FOR WAKES COLNE 2018 INFORMATION 

18/0003 CHAIRMAN PRESENTATION TO TRUDI CRESSWELL - WAKES COLNE PARISH COUNCIL AWARD FOR 2017 INFORMATION 

18/0004 ALL MEMBERS GUEST SPEAKERS 
British Legion 
Chappel and Wakes Colne Cricket Club 
Chappel and Wakes Colne Primary School 
EARM 
Chappel Millennium Green  
Chappel and Wakes Colne Village Hall Committee 
WI 
United Reform Church 
Swan Public House 
Chappel and Wakes Colne Church  
Village Reporter 
First Responders 
WW2 Trail 
Community Agents 
Broadband 
Neighbourhood Watch 
Casualty Reduction Manager for Essex Police, in support of Speed Watch. 
Speed Watch 

INFORMATION 

18/0005 ALL MEMBERS PUBLIC PARTICIPATION/ QUESTION & ANSWER SESSION INFORMATION 

18/0006 ALL MEMBERS DATE OF NEXT MEETING 
ANNUAL PARISH ASSEMBLY TO take place in April/May or June 2019 – This to be confirmed and 
arranged by Wakes Colne Parish Council. 

INFORMATION 

 
Chairman for Wakes Colne Parish Council 

 
THIS NOTICE WAS ISSUED BY:   
MRS DIANE JACOB  
CLERK & RESPONSIBLE FINANCIAL OFFICER OF THE COUNCIL 
WAKES COLNE PARISH COUNCIL 
5 CROCKLANDS, GREENSTEAD GREEN,  
HALSTEAD, ESSEX, CO9 1QY 
TEL: 07508787869   E-MAIL: parishclerk@wakescolne.org   

http://www.wakescolne.org/
mailto:parishclerk@wakescolne.org

